
Shown below are participants from the Sixth Annual Department of Surgery Research Day and 
Cancer Symposium held on Friday, September 1, 2023, in the William D. Johnston and Ronda E. 
Stryker Auditorium at the medical school’s W.E. Upjohn M.D. Campus. Surgical outcomes research 
was presented by surgical residents and students during the first half of the day, followed by the 
Cancer Symposium titled “Perspectives on Surgical Education”. Our guest and featured speakers 
were: 

 

 

 

 


